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Your name and organisation 

Name  
Joanna Saywell 

Organisation (if 
applicable) 

Submitting as an individual but currently serving on the committee of 
an incorporated society. 

Contact details 
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Internet site designated 
by the Registrar.  

There may be additional fees for this but it 
should remain as an option. 

9(3)(b)(ii) Manner in 
which a society 
must approve 
an amendment 
to its existing 
rules, as an 
alternative to a 
majority vote at 
an AGM 
 

At this stage, we do not 
propose that the 
regulations set out an 
alternative to 
approving the 
amendments through a 
majority vote at an AGM. 

Suggest that you add the option of a majority 
vote at an AGM or Special General Meeting 
(rules are often discussed and tweaked at the 
AGM so the final wording may still need to be 
“rubber stamped” – signed off at the next 
meeting. Waiting for the next AGM risks the 
rules being re-discussed and tweaked again.) 

9(5) The amount 
payable for 
failure to give 
the 
Registrar, 
within 25 
working day, a 
copy of 
certain 
amendments to 
a constitution 

If delivered not later than 
25 working days after the 
time prescribed: $25 
(including GST) 
If delivered more than 25 
working days after the 
time prescribed: $100 
(including GST) 

25 working days is not long enough where 
documents need to be sent around the country 
for signature. 

9(5)(b) Information 
that must 
accompany 
amendments to 
the rules of an 
existing society 

We propose this be the 
same as the 
information to be 
provided by new societies 
when they register (see 
section 2.2.1 above) – 
plus their NZBN. 

There is no need to include ALL names email 
addresses, postal addresses etc. for ALL officers. 
This also may infringe on privacy rights. 

10(2)(a)(ii) Manner in 
which a society 
must approve a 
new 
constitution, as 
an alternative 
to a majority 
vote at an AGM 

At this stage, we do not 
propose that the 
regulations set out an 
alternative to 
approving the new 
constitution through a 
majority vote at an AGM. 

This should include the option of a SGM (note 
that the notices and required quorum for the 
SGM would be the same as the AGM). 

12(6) Manner in 
which a 
restoration 
application 
must be made, 
when an 
existing society 
misses the 
deadline for 
reregistration 
 

Except with the leave of 
the Registrar given in his 
or her absolute 
discretion, every 
application for 
restoration must be filed 
online through the 
Internet site designated 
by the Registrar. 

See comments above regarding on-line 
registration. 

17(3)  
 

Manner in 
which a parent 
society or a 
branch 
of the society 
must notify the 
Registrar that 
sections 6 and 7 
of the 1920 Act 
should no 
longer apply 

Except with the leave of 
the Registrar given in his 
or her absolute 
discretion, notice of any 
request that sections 6 
and 7 of the 1920 Act 
should no longer apply 
must be filed online 
through the Internet site 
designated by the 
Registrar. 

There should be options for postal notifications 
albeit that fees may be greater. 

 






